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– Kathy Knapp, Executive Director

As Pastor Dave Wiist from Concordia Lutheran Church shared 
at our Board meeting, there were 2 ½ nice days in July and we 
had the good fortune that those days were when Camp Connect 
was in full production at Jacob’s Village.  It allowed us to be 
outside and enjoy the weather as well as one another. A crowd 
of about 50 residents, volunteers, family and friends gathered to 
sing, pray, eat, create, and share the good news.   

It was time of joyful noise each morning as the guitars played 
and everyone chimed in to sing songs of praise.   Pastor Dave 
led with some verses from the bible that developed into lively 
discussions to help us understand the verses he was teaching 
about.  Each attendee was able to create a craft project of their 
own that was related to the theme, and then they all worked 
together on different aspects of a larger piece of artwork that 
now hangs in our business office area.   It was inspiring to see 
that after he talked to the group about his vision for the artwork, 
a number of small groups worked separately on the project and 
were able to construct this single, beautiful piece of art.  

The perfect ending to the camp time together was the pot luck 
dinner on Thursday evening that brought all of us together 
again to enjoy a wonderful meal and time of sharing the camp 
experience.  

We are so grateful to everyone who had a hand in making this 
camp such a wonderful experience for all who attended…
those who helped organize, prepared craft projects, prepared 
and served lunches, shared their musical talents, designed and 
printed t-shirts, trained volunteers, led teaching and discussion, 
and most of all, shared their hearts with those who attended this 
time of interaction with God’s Word and provided a space for 
new friendships.   We are indeed blessed to have those around us 
who are reaching out to our community’s residents in this way.   
We pray they are blessed in return. 

Camp Connect enjoys great weather and new friendships
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Please join us Wednesday, Oct. 28th at the Evansville 
West location for our Azzip Pizza Giveback Night!  Azzip 
Pizza’s Giveback Program is a way to support local not-
for-profit organizations who are instrumental in bringing 
about many of the great things that are happening in our 
community. Jacob’s Village is participating Wed., October 
28th Come eat pizza and Azzip will donate a percentage 
of pretax sales (up to 20%) generated by the supporters, 
families and friends of your organization.
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Wish List 
•  �Gift cards from Dollar Tree  

for small Bingo night prizes 
•  �Weather radios (e.g. Midland)
•  �Volunteers to help with yard 

and landscape maintenance

•  �Gift cards from Wal-Mart, local 
movie theatres and restaurants

•  �Household cleaning supplies 
and paper products (septic safe)

•  �Silent Auction Donations for 
Trivia Night
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Azzip Pizza Giveback Night – 
Wednesday, Oct. 28th

2015 Tributes (April - September 2015)

Please bring this 
Azzip Pizza voucher 
to Azzip Pizza for  
us to get the funds.
These can also be 
downloaded from 
jacobsvillage.org
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By making a donation to Jacob’s Village ($100 or greater), you will 
be able to utilize Neighborhood Assistance Program Tax Credits 
- allowing you to get half of your contribution back as a TAX 
CREDIT on your Indiana taxes next spring, with the option of also 
claiming the entire gift as a deduction on your itemized federal tax 
return.  Not only will you get a great break on your taxes next April; 
you’ll provide funding for the agency.  This means that your gift will 
be worth more than twice as much as it actually costs you.  Here’s 
an example:  If you give a gift of $100, you will make a check out to 
Jacob’s Village for the whole amount.  Along with the contribution, 
you’ll complete some paperwork that we will send into the state 
on your behalf.  Several weeks later, the state will send you a letter 
that indicates you have a tax credit for $50 (or half of whatever you 
have donated over $100).  That means, when it comes time to pay 
your state taxes next April, you will pay $50 less; or if you don’t owe 
anything, you’ll get $50 back!  If you also file an itemized federal 
tax return, you can also then claim a deductible contribution of 
the entire $100, which will save you even more.  So your $100 
gift will actually only cost you $50 or LESS!  What counts as a 
contribution?  Cash, checks, stocks, securities, or certain stationary 
building materials are permitted contributions. Contact Info:  If 
you are interested in participating by donating to Jacob’s Village 
through the NAP program, please call Laura Hurt, Development 
Director at 812-598-4122.

– Laura Hurt, Development Director

Have you heard the news? Jacob’s Village has embarked on an exciting 
project – plans for a much-needed community center are well underway. 
The 3,700 square foot building will be the centerpiece of our expanding 
neighborhood, and will offer the space and amenities that have long been 
part of our vision: a multipurpose room that will accommodate 50 people, 
a reception area and social gathering space, an exercise/therapy room, and 
computer workstations for residents’ use, as well as administrative offices, 
a catering kitchen, badly needed storage space and a covered outdoor 
patio. The center will be within comfortable walking distance of our 
residents’ homes and fully accessible to those in wheelchairs, walkers and 

scooters. Ample parking will be available for visitors.

Active minds and bodies, and meaningful relationships with others, are 
critical to our residents’ well-being. We currently have no indoor space 
large enough to comfortably house social gatherings and group activities, 
which are confined to the living room in one of our homes. When the 
activities include volunteers and visitors, it often is so crowded that 
groups must be split, and some activities are simply not possible. Imagine 
the possibilities this new space will offer!  If you would like to donate 
to the Community Center effort, please contact Development Director, 
Laura Hurt at 812.598.4122

– Laura Hurt, Development Director

So what are these Trivia Nights I keep hearing about, you ask? During 
a trivia night, a master of ceremonies reads trivia questions split up 
into a variety of different categories or rounds. The questions are then 
answered by “teams” or “tables,” typically consisting of 8 people.  At the 
end of each round, a representative from each team turns in its answers 
to a panel of judges who then calculate the scores for each team. The 
teams compete against one another with the top two or three teams 
receiving cash prizes.  You play together as a team – and trivia buff or 
not – it is always a great time!  

On Saturday, Nov. 14, Jacob’s Village will host its 4th annual Trivia 
Night and we hope you’ll grab a group of 8 friends, reserve your table 
and get ready to play as a team!  For just $35/per person you’ll join us 
at the Scottish Rite Cathedral and experience an exciting night of trivia 
and a delicious fried chicken country buffet with cash bar.  If you want 
an extra special Trivia Night experience pay just $45/per person and 
your night will include a personal server, front-row seating and delicious 
dessert for your table) Need Tickets?  Contact Laura at 812.598.4122 or 
email at Lhurt@jacobsvillage.org.  There will be cash prizes and a silent 
auction loaded with fabulous gifts just in time for holiday shopping!  
This event sells out each year, so reserve your table TODAY!

Upon request, Jacob’s Village resident Adam 
Moorehead will show you the video of him 
skydiving.  He, like George Bush senior, was 
strapped to an instructor.  The skydiving 
company made a video set to rock music from 
the ‘70’s for him to share with family and 
friends.

Adam’s spirit is reflected in his actions to achieve 
anything his heart wishes to experience in life.  
Currently he is enrolled at the University of 
Southern Indiana as a freshman.  His care 
provider, Cassie Howard, accompanies him to 
each of his classes and my son, Will, walks with 
them on Mondays and Fridays in-between his 
classes.  When I asked Adam if college was 
hard he said ‘no.’

Adam and his housemates on Jacob’s Village 
Drive are like family.  When one of his fellow 
residents, John Krietemeyer, injured his leg, 

Adam and his care provider visited John 
frequently while John was recovering.  Adam 
also loves architecture and design.  When 
Adam wanted a dresser built for his bedroom, 
he sent me a scaled drawing with dimensions 
and asked if I could find a carpenter to do the 
work.  And because Adam types with his nose, 
I was even more impressed.  

Oh – and one more thing about Adam.  
He likes to have fun.  When Holy Rosary’s 
Confirmation Class, under the direction of 
Carol Ann Gaddis, sponsored a picnic for us 
complete with a water fight,  Adam wanted to 
get wet……..and so in the spirit of Adam, he 
let me include his picture from the water fight 
where he got soaking wet!

Sherri’s Community Corner – Sherri Haas, Resident Manager

Our 4th Annual Trivia Night – Bigger and Better! 
Jacob’s Village receives 
NAP Tax Credits

Jacob’s Village Community Center Planned for 2016

JV Resident, Adam Moorehead

Trivia players bring treats  
to share with their table.

Second place winners  
take a winning selfie.

The Otter Belles generously served  
as captain table waiters.

Adam Moorehead &  
Care Provider Cassie Howard

Facility Highlights:
•  Social Gathering Space
•  Exercise and Therapy Room
•  �Dining Room and Catering Kitchen
•  �Resident Computer/Resource Center
•  Large Multi-purpose Room
•  Conference Room and Offices
•  Outdoor Picnic Area

2015 Otters Game & Christmas in July Events
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